
Information sent to Year 11 Parent/Carers on Thursday 27th February 

As you know, the exam contingency date is Wednesday 24th June 2020.  This is the date (up 
to and including the Wednesday) that exam boards state that students must be available for 
examinations in case, for any reason of national significance, an exam has to be 
rescheduled. 

Whilst in previous years this has felt like a precaution that is unlikely to be needed, this year 
feels different with the global impact of COVID-19 (Corona Virus).  As a consequence, I feel 
that all parents should be prepared that a contingency day may be used, so any holidays 
booked on or before the 24th June may be impacted by any rescheduled examinations. 

I sincerely hope that this is not the case, but I do feel that I should emphasise the 
importance of this date in the light of recent events. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Steven Haycocks 


